

From

: OFFICE OF THE DEAN

To

ALL CONCERNED FOURTH YEAR STUDENTS

Date

JULY 5, 2024

Subject

MAXIMUM NUMBER OF UNITS FOR GRADUATING

STUDENTS

Pursuant to the Legal Education Board Memorandum no. 2 series of 2013, a student may be allowed at the discretion of the Dean a maximum of six (6) units in excess of the normal load prescribed in the law school's curriculum or a maximum of twenty (28) units – this includes those enrolled as unit deficiencies such as "Incomplete and or Pending grades". This rule applies only to students enrolled in their last semester.

Accordingly, all fourth-year students exceeding the maximum units allowed shall be required to drop the subjects in excess thereof. Non-compliance will give the school the prerogative to choose the subject to drop.

For your guidance and strict compliance.

Domingo M. Navarro Dean 3/5/24